
Dear friends and family, 

 Greetings from Collbran, Colorado! I first want to thank you all for your prayers and 
support in these past couple months as I patiently wait for the time to travel to Uganda. I have 
been working at two jobs: as a prep-cook and a spa attendant. Please be praying as I seek 
opportunities to share with my coworkers. I have also had the pleasure of teaching the younger 
group of Sunday school children at my church. I usually have 3-5 students, and they all bless me 
with their knowledge of Scripture. 

 I am officially a Tentmakers Bible Missionary! Lord willing, I will be going to Mbale, 
Uganda to Join Steve and Deb Rodrick on the Mbale Project in the beginning of May. At the 
moment the new strain Of COVID-19 is closing the lower regions of Africa, and there is some 
talk in Uganda. Please be praying that the Lords will be done whether they close the borders or 
not. 

For Christmas this year I will be going to see my grandparents with my family.  Please be 
praying for safety in our travels, and for opportunities with those who are lost, especially within 
my family. 

 Again, I want to thank you for your support in all that God is leading me to do. It is 
exciting to see what is next and how God is using me for His Glory. I cannot express to you how 
much your prayer for me means! 

Yours in Christ, 

Christina Trujillo 

 

 

Prayer Requests: 

• Wisdom/Guidance 

• Patience in Waiting 

• Opportunities to share 

• Prayer Support Team 

• $10,000-$11,000 

 


